

Manor Primary School

'Learning Together, Achieving Our Best'

www.manor.devon.sch.uk Date — 9th March 2018

e - 9th March 2018 e -mail: admin@manor.devon.sch.uk



Many thanks and well done to all the children for dressing up in such imaginative costumes for our re-scheduled World Book Day. A lot of effort clearly went into many of these and it was a great opportunity for the children to think about books and their love of reading. Thank you also to all who contributed a 'pre-loved' book. Today's 'Books and Buns' sale has been a great money raiser, and the children have loved their new purchases!

Please see below a new date for the next school disco which will be run by the Friends. All children are invited to come along but please be aware that very young and more sensitive children may not enjoy it — the discos are very noisy! Please send your child only if you think this will be appropriate for them. Tickets are £2.50 to be bought in advance as usual.

Please also note below that the Easter mufti date has changed, and we have a new date for Sport Relief.

Diary Dates

Tuesday 13th March, 2.30pm—Hedgehogs class assembly, parents and families welcome.

Friday 16th March— Sport Relief—children may come in sports mufti in return for a 50p contribution to Sport Relief. The teachers will be organising various sportsthemed activities throughout the day.

Monday 26th March, 5-6.30—Friends School Disco

Tuesday 27th March, 2.30pm —Kestrels class assembly, parents and families welcome.

Tuesday 27th March—Easter mufti in exchange for a 'chocolate' contribution.

Wednesday 28th March, 3-4pm—Friends' Easter Tea in the hall. All welcome.

Thursday 29th March - Last day of term

Monday 16th April — First day of Summer term

Ivybridge Area Gym & Dance Show

A group of Year 3/4 children took part in the Ivybridge Area Primary Gym & Dance Show this week, with two performances in front of appreciative parents and relatives. Mrs Loveday, who choreographed and taught the performers, was delighted with their achievement and very proud of all the children who took part. Well done to them all!



Easter Childcare

Modbury Pre-School are running an Easter Holiday Club from Tuesday 3rd—Friday 13th April, 8am-5.30pm; £22.50 per day/ £12.50 half day. There are lots of activities and 2 outings planned. Please email modburyafterschool@outlook.com for further information.

Well done to Dormice who have won the attendance shield this week.

Congratulations to Willow for winning the House Points

Cup with 141 house points

Well done to this week's winners of Gold Certificates— Isabelle & Kallum (Kestrels), Stanley (Stoats), Freya (Hedgehogs), Lara (Owls), Leah (Foxes) and Luke (Otters).



Forthcoming 'Theme for the Week'

Keeping Fit and Healthy













